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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Hope you are all well. We are planning for a return to normal in September. If this changes, we 
will be in contact with you. The teachers in September will be: 
 
Y6 Zebras                Miss Crumbley 
Y6 Leopards            Miss Cameron 
Y5 Hippos                Miss Darrah  
Y5 Giraffes               Mrs Oyston 
Y4 Dolphins             Miss Phillipson 
Y4 Honey Bees        Miss Brady 
Y3 Tigers                  Miss Moy 
Y3 Elephant             Mr Navin 
Y2 Seal                    Mrs Dawson 
Y2 Penguins            Mr Moralee 
Y1 Turtles                Miss Penaluna 
Y1 Pandas               Miss Walton 
Reception Brown Bears   Mrs Maughan 
Reception Polar Bears     Miss Bond 
Nursery Hedgehogs         Mr Pinkney 
Nursey Squirrels              Mrs Watson 
Koalas                 Miss Humby/Mrs Cox  
 
 
Current classes will move up together in the following way: 
 
Hedgehogs to Brown Bears 
Squirrels to Polar Bears 
Polar Bears to Turtles 
Pandas to Seals 
Turtles to Penguans 
Seals to Tigers 
Penguins to Elephants 
Elephants to Honey Bees 
Tigers to Dolphins 
Dolphins to Giraffes 
Honey Bees to Hippos 
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Giraffes to Leopards 
Hippos to Zebras 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Robson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


